
From: Jay Koski
To: Norvell, Bernie; Peters, Lindy; Morsell-Haye, Jessica; Albin-Smith, Tess; Rafanan, Marcia; Miller, Tabatha; Lemos,

June; Gurewitz, Heather
Subject: Cannabis Dispensaries
Date: Friday, November 5, 2021 11:17:37 AM

I'm urging you not to take away having to apply for a minor use permit for Cannabis
Dispensaries or any other type of cannabis-related businesses. To  make this just an automatic
approval instead of having to go through a process allowing people to protest or speak their
mind about the regards on this issue and it's locations or number of businesses would be
completely unfair to the people of this town. The only people to benefit would be the business
applicants, which it looks like how you are trying to steer everything at this time anyway by
taking any kind of power away from the people. When I attend these meetings it's very
obvious that some you are just going on what you want not what the people want. You're just
supporting the business applicants not the people of this town, you should not forget about the
hundreds of signatures that were turned in on this very subject,that hasn't changed. There are
still a great number of people in this community that feel as strongly about this or stronger
then I do.

          Jay Koski
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